FIELD TRIP LUNCH ®
ORDER FORM

Dear Parents,

Sack lunches are available for all students going on field trips. However, they must be ordered
in advance.

Place this order form and $4.00 (elementary) / $4.50 (middle & high) in a sealed envelope
labeled “FIELD TRIP LUNCH ORDER?” and return it to the teacher.

If you have any questions concerning the lunch program, call Child Nutrition Services at
(818) 225 — 8625.

Sincerely,

Waleska M. Cannon, R.D.
Director Child Nutrition

Student’s Name: Teacher's Name:

Yes, | want a sack lunch for my student. (check one)

Money on Account Account #

Cash Enclosed ($4.00 elementary OR $4.50 for middle & high)
Reduced ($.40)

Free
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